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Thank you to all parents and carers for your ongoing support, and we hope
that you are all keeping safe and well. We would like to say a huge well
done to the children at school and those i e s ‘Makato
home learning; we are so proud of how m*""“mm” b
they are doing. If any home learners have §
any queries about accessing Google
Classroom please talk to your class
teacher during the weekly phone call
or call the office leaving a message
for them to call you back.
Orie Leaming ik Our topic

s theme this half

term is 'Around

the World' and pupils have
already enjoyed a range of
activities. Monday morning's themed assembly and
sign of the week is enjoyed by pupils at

|

school and those
currently at home.
Jamie, one of our year
6 pupils, has proudly _
taken on the e 8
responsibility for :
helping with the laptop
and projector during
assemblies.

The Speech and Language Therapy service is continuing to deliver
therapy as outlined in children's EHC plans, in school. Therapists will see
children who are attending school face-to-face and offer telephone
contact and/or remote sessions for children who are at home. Given the
current situation these arrangements may change from week to week,
with short notice in the event that staff need to be re-deployed.




Outdoor Ledrning and Fun

Thank you for ensuring your children are coming to school with named
warm clothing, coats and gloves, so that they can continue to have fun
learning outdoors. During the current Covid pandemic, within our risk
assessment we continue to ensure that windows and doors are always
open, with many outdoor learning opportunities for pupils, as the outdoors
is a safer environment.

Pupils really enjoy seeing what happens to water overnight and exploring
the ice when they come to
school in the morning.
They share a rich range of §
vocabulary, expressing |
their excitement and
describing the ice. One of
our year 4 pupils, who has
recently learnt about how
light travels through
materials, was delighted

A huge thank you to Transport for London for
" ensuring that our Year 6 pupils were still able to

' access the annual (virtual) Junior Citizenship
event. This provides pupils with an opportunity o
% learn citizenship messages and life skills from the

experts. Everyone really enjoyed the
session with the feam from Transport for
London, the Police, Fire Brigade and London
Ambulance. Pupils enhanced their learning,
via new skills creating their reflective bands,
using the sewing machine and stitching
techniques.




